Gallup Hill School Elementary PTO November 16, 2020 6:30 pm General Meeting Minutes

Principal Reports

Carrianne Boord and introducing Rebecca Swanson

- Thankful for snacks and food and everything PTO does for the school
- The requests for 4 days were not automatic for siblings as well but, used for children with the most need
- Mrs. Colosi is back, Welcome back Mrs. Colosi!
- Looking how to increase connectivity and productivity after reading through 260
 responses from the surveys we are at 80% thinking they are doing a good job but,
 can always work to improve.

•	Travel reminder for red states around the holidays to be safe and quarantine
	when necessary

Fundraisers

- Online Fall book fair ONLINE now! Nov. 16-29th. Buy \$25 or more in books and receive free shipping; buy non books separately to save money on shipping
- Penguin Patch is online only this year from November 25th-December 4th. It was very successful to help the students shop inexpensively and privately for their family. Items range from 50 cents to \$11. Go to Penguinpatch, com and search for our school. Spend \$25 earn free shipping.
- Box Tops are online only. Use the App to scan them in and help us raise money!
- Chipotle Night out fundraiser raised \$139.41, Thank you!
- Boo Grams raised \$311.03, Thank You!

• Stop & Shop A+ Rewards is easy to join and helps us raise money. Just link your Stop & Shop card number to our school online. Thank you to the new members

that joined this month.

Yearbook 2020-2021 forms have sent home for you to pre-order your yearbook that will arrive in June. If you need one they are in the office or you can order

online through the Jostens website by searching for our school. ${}^*\mathrm{Yearbook}$ is also

looking for pictures of kiddos at home working virtually. Please email them with

your son/daughters teacher to gloriajeanne87@gmail.com

Budget discussed: Treasurer report. Renewed insurance and program. Taking things

month by month to see what is allowed and what fundraisers and activities we can do for

the kids.

New Business

Virtual Giving Tree! Every year around the holidays we like to ask the teachers what

they need for their classrooms. This year is will be all done online and held throughout

the remainder of the year and kind of open ended until they get the items they need. Is is

done by grade level.

Mrs. Colosi is looking for a room parent.

Next meeting is sometime in January

Meeting adjourned at 7:00pm

Minutes compiled by Gloria DePasquale, PTO Secretary